
April 9, 1986 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, April 9, 1986 at the Township Municipal Building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The bids for stones were opened and were as follows: 

 Valley Quarries 

2A’s - 3.85 - 5.25  

2B’s - 4.00 - 5.40 

1B’s - 4.75 - 6.15 

Anti skid - 4.40 - 5.80 

  

 

 Bethlehem Mine  

2A’s - 3.55 - 6.55 

2B’s - 4.00 - 7.00 

1B’s - 4.00 - 7.00 

Anti skid - 4.00 - 7.00 

 

 A motion was made by Harry Hilbert to award the bid to Valley Quarries, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.   

 The Oil Bids were opened and were as follows:   

    Hammaker - .705 delivered 

    Service Supply - .85 at plant  

1.14 delivered 

    Wilson  - .71 at plant  

        .73 delivered  

        .7480 sprayed  

 A motion was made by Glenn Snyder to award the oil bid to Hammaker, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.   

 The grader bid was awarded by motion of Snyder to Worley Equipment for the 

John Deere Motor Grader, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Clapsaddle plan for lot #8 - no action will be taken until sewer modules are 

completed by Sewage Enforcement Officer Dean Shultz.   

 Plans for King Investment Property of 4.6 acres to be integrated into the present 

property of Walter Franek, motion made by Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Junk Yard inspection was held on March 21, 1986 by the supervisors.  Letters to be 

sent to present junk yard license holders and deficiencies that were found on the properties 

are to be noted on the letters.  In addition Mr. McALister was sent a letter advising him that 

he must come in compliance with Mt. Joy Township Junk Yard Ordinance.   

 Updyke and Miller Roads have now been completed with stone base and bids for 

FB-1 to go to at our May meeting.   



  Mr. Jason Bange presented a preliminary plan to sub-divide 5 lots along Bowers 

Road on his uncle’s farm, Aaron Bange.  He was told to make the corrections before a final 

plan is presented.   

 Mr. Mearns advised the supervisors of the dangerous intersection at Route 97 and 

Speelman Road.  Supervisors to inspect this intersection on their road inspection.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


